
Greetings! We’re kicking off our new quarterly newsletter to
keep you informed of all the happenings through

Neighborhood Ministries at Broad Street Presbyterian Church. 
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We continue to support 

neighborhood youth in our fast-
growing tutoring program for 
Bronzeville Elementary School 
scholars, an expansion of the 
Bronzeville Communication 

Network and a neighborhood 
beautification program working 

with residents and the City of 
Columbus. 

Our other community 
collaborations include, work 

with the Ohio Art League 
showcasing local emerging 

artists, growing fresh vegetables 
for Pantry shoppers and our 
neighbors, and providing a 

Thanksgiving meal to 
community members, for 

over 14 years. 
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As we work through challenges 
including higher food prices, we 

continue to serve over 1,000 
families per month, delivering to 
150 seniors, providing meals for 

310 young families from 
Columbus Early Learning 

Centers, and are blessed to have 
more than 330 volunteer hours 

each month helping to make our 
work possible.

Compass

COMPASS homelessness 
prevention services to Franklin 

County residents, helps to combat 
the nearly 2,000 monthly 

evictions, and assists an average of 
100 households a month, with 

rent and utility assistance. 

Demand for COMPASS financial 
assistance is now larger than ever! 

The declining economy, lack of 
affordable housing, and high 

rental & utility rates, continue to 
greatly impact our neighbors. 

donate today!




